
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nebraska’s Surface Transportation Program Announced 
for Fiscal Year 2024 
 
June 30, 2023 (Lincoln, Neb.) — Today, The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) 
released the fiscal year 2024 Surface Transportation Program Book.  The Program Book specifies 
how the Department plans to address statewide asset preservation, modernization, capacity, equity 
and safety improvements to provide the best possible transportation system for the movement of 
people and goods.  
 
The Nebraska Surface Transportation Program Book contains the lists of state system projects, 
separated by each NDOT geographical district that are planned for construction within the next 6 
years.  The 2024 Construction Program is published at $758 million, funded from state and federal 
highway user taxes and fees.  
  
Samples of construction planned to begin within the next year include an Interstate six-lane expansion 
between NW 56th Street in Lincoln to Pleasant Dale; Interstate and Rest Area improvements between 
Ogallala and Rosco, Dawson County Line to Odessa, Sidney to Sunol and new roundabout on Hwy 77 
near Wahoo. 
 
Capital Improvement projects scheduled to begin within the year and are funded by a combination 
of The Build Nebraska Act and Transportation Infrastructure Act include the US-6 and 192nd Street 
Interchange in Omaha and the Hwy 30, four-lane expansion of from US-281 West of Grand Island. 
 
The 2024-2029 Nebraska Surface Transportation Program and an interactive GIS map are now 
available at dot.nebraska.gov/projects/publications/program-book-2024. 
 
This program does not include Aeronautics, Broadband or Local system related construction. 
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